
I am writing to urge your support for the police accountability bill. We face two pandemics, each 
ravaging our country, COVID 19 and systemic racism. Systemic racism has seeped into every institution 
of our society. Every institution needs a system of accountability. I know there are good police, but the 
system has flaws. The accountability bill will address some of those flaws. The accountability bill will be a 
vaccine to address the virus of systemic racism in police departments across our state. 
 
Anne Olcott  
New Haven CT 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


